
   

  

 

  

 

 

I can hardly believe I am writing the last newsletter of the year. It is with great sadness that we say 

goodbye to Mr Smith next week. He has worked incredibly hard with year 6 since September and 

became a highly valued part of our Lea Endowed team. He will be missed by us all, but we wish him every 

success as he moves on to a new school.  

Every child is very special to us here at Lea; and so on behalf of all the staff and myself I would like to say 

a special “Goodbye” to all the Y6 children, and to Jack and Max Fannon who are leaving us next week.  

We hope they take with them the valuable lessons and Christian Values they have learned during their 

time at Lea Endowed. My prayer is that they continue to flourish and grow into the best they can be and 

discover the great things God has planned for their lives. 

Sports Day 

We had a wonderful afternoon on Wednesday - the sun shone, the children behaved beautifully and everyone enjoyed taking part 

and showing great sportsmanship. Thank you to all those who came along to support us. I hope you enjoyed it too! 

 

Cultural Diversity Dance Day 

All classes thoroughly enjoyed the special dance day and performed their new dance routines brilliantly. Thank you to the parents 

and grandparent who came to watch – We had a whistle stop dance around the world and it was great fun learning to celebrate 

our differences.  

Bog Eyed Jog 

The Bog Eyed Jog has so far raised £369.40.Many thanks to all those who contributed; please send in any remaining sponsor 

money on Monday 17
th

, thank you. 

Mrs Seagrave’s Good Manners Award 

Congratulations to Ethan Markar in Y6 who won my good manners award last week. Ethan is always ready to give a friendly “Good 

Morning” and shows great manners, standing back for adults and holding doors open. I hope that as Ethan moves on to High 

School, he will continue to show great manners and respect.  

Leavers’ Service 

School Leavers’ – Thursday 20
th

 July at 9:15am - all welcome - refreshments served. 

 

End of Year PTA Disco – Thursday 20
th 

6-8pm £3 per child, £5 per family – tickets on the night (price includes drink and snacks). 

Photo key rings on sale for £3 each. STRICTLY LEA ENDOWED PUPILS ONLY (no siblings, relatives, neighbours etc!) 

School Uniform 

We are having issues with our uniform supplier- hopefully it will arrive next week- we will keep you updated. 

Parent Pay  

This will be established in September- letters will be sent out with details of the new system. 

Return to School      School re-opens  on Monday 4
th

 September at 8:55am 
 

  

 

 May I take this opportunity to wish you all a very happy summer holiday.   

                 Thank you for all your support over the last year  

                                                                                                         C M Seagrave 
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